
Newsletter 
No. 18.           22nd July 2024 

Website: www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01271 345164 

In Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School we learn about God and try to follow his footsteps by 

showing care and respect for one another. 

Dear Parents and Carers      
 
What a year! What a fantastic yet busy year the 
children (and staff) have had! Firstly, huge 
congratulations to all of the children for completing 
their academic year. We have had so many things to 
celebrate this year and the children have worked so 
hard to achieve their goals. 
 
It was lovely to see so many of you at Sport’s Day on 
Wednesday and joining us at Leavers Mass to say 
goodbye to our Year 6 children. The Year 6 children 
recently shared their leavers performance of Snow 
White, and it was amazing. They showed off their 
singing and acting talents to the school, family and 
friends. This coming Wednesday will be their last day 
and we wish them every success as they move onto 
Secondary School. 
  
Thank you to our PTFA team, who have been busy 
this year organising events and raising funds for the 
school. This evening we look forward to joining the 
children for the end of year Disco, as they celebrate 
the school year. 
 
Many thanks for your support over the year, 
 
Have a wonderful Summer and take care, 
 
Mr Meech, Executive Headteacher and Miss Wilby, 
Head of School 

Our Lady’s School takes incidents of bullying, including on-line safety seriously.  For further information the school’s policy is available on our website or please see your child’s 

class teacher if you have any concerns.  www.safer.internet.org.uk 

A reminder that children should not be using the 
trim trail either before or after school.  Thank you. 

 

Important Information 

From Monday 1st July, please do not make any 

payments for dinners, breakfast or after school 

club, orders for uniform or payments for any trips 

on Scopay.  We are moving to Parentpay.   All 

credits and any debts will move across to the new 

system.  We can only accept cash in the school 

office for any monies owed at present. Thank you. 

Barn-a-b’s at Our Lady’s  

We have an such an excellent year. The 
children have shown great resilience in all 
weathers and adapted to the new area.  
 
We are very grateful for your support. We had a 
fabulous sports day with our PE teachers.  
 
We will be back on the 4th September. 
 
We wish all our older children all the very best as 
they progress to primary school. 
 
Enjoy your holiday! 
 
Please keep up to date with child care codes, or you 
might be charged. 
 
Cathy Jeffery, Nursery Manager  and the Barn a B’s 
Team   

Dates 
Wed 24th Jul Last day of Summer Term  
Wed 4th Sep Pupils Return to School 
Thu 5th Sep New Reception Children Start 
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Headteacher’s Awards 
Well done to the following children who have recently received Headteacher’s awards:- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Puffin 
Scarlett 
 
Owl    
Tommy 

Eagle 
Tyler 
Bradley x2 
Gabi 
Violet-Rose 

Kingfisher 
Douglas 
Tiani 
Charlie 
Lexi 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Next academic year our school will be taking part in a project 
called PINS (Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools). 
 
A key part of this project is a Parent Carer Forum. There is a survey for all parents 
and carers to complete (irrespective of whether their child has additional needs). 
We would really appreciate it if you can complete the initial survey here: 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PINS_PC1 
 
Or scan the QR code., here 
Please could we ask you to complete this before the end of this academic year, when it will then close. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Daunton, SENCO 

Great Fire of London 
Puffin class have had a fab time over the past few weeks learning about the Great Fire of London.  We even 
made our own houses and then re-enacted the Great Fire this week.  It was so brilliant and the children have 
asked to do it again. 
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Worried about a child’s safety? 
If you are concerned about the safety of a child in Devon or want to speak to someone, or if you are a 
child worried about your own safety, you can contact the Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) by: 
completing an online request for support form 
calling us on 0345 155 1071 , 01392 388428 
emailing mashsecure@devon.gov.uk and giving as much information as you can 
If a child is at immediate risk contact the police on 999. 
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